
 

  

6 December 2023 

 

34H Class Party 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
This semester, students in 34H have been working towards earning a class party by 
demonstrating their ability to follow classroom expectations. Due to their hard work, they 
have been successful in achieving this goal! 
 
On Monday 11 December 2023, we will be having a class party to celebrate their wonderful 
efforts. Students are welcome to bring in some party food to share with their classmates. If 
you are able to send in some party food with your child, it only needs to be something small.  
 
Please only send in foods that require no preparation on the day and only bring in pre-
packaged foods so we can double check what ingredients are in each item on the day if need 
be. No drinks need to be brought in, as a juice popper will be provided for each child. Please 
refrain from sending in foods that contain nuts or traces of nuts. 

 
 
 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Melissa Hale        Bert Lo Campo 
Classroom Teacher      Principal 


